
Future Link is a new free initiative launched by your 
Chamber of Commerce with support from Future NB, 

provincial business organizations and the province's four 
publicly funded universities.



How it works?

3.  The Fall cycle of the program will start in mid-September 2021.

1.  Complete the sign-up form indicating a summary of the challenges and 
the project or initiative you need help to accomplish.

2.  Your request will be evaluated. If selected, a team of business support 
interns will spend up to two weeks researching the issue, present ideas, 
and solutions for your business. 

The business support intern team is comprised
of two university students

1.  The intern team will plan an initial meeting with your business to talk 
about the challenges you are facing, the project you want to work on and 
determine an action plan.

2.  The team will plan their work with the information submitted. They will 
present ideas, recommendations, and solutions, while keeping you 
updated with a progress report. During the process, you will be able to 
provide feedback.

3.  The team will present their finished proposal during a final meeting.



What is provided?

1.  Services of two business support interns (10 -15 hours of work per week 
for a period of 2-3 weeks, as determined during the initial meeting).

3.  Supervision of the interns by your Chamber and a provincial Future Link 
Program Coordinator.

2.  New ideas, enthusiasm, and expertise.

4.  Laptops and other office materials required.

How to sign up?

https://forms.gle/UpAu4S4jSHhLMRAY9
Click the link below to sign up

Questions
If you have any questions, you can contact the Future Link Program 
Coordinator:
Stephane Sirois
Program Coordinator

C: 506-442-2552
www.futurelinknb.ca

ssirois@ccgm.ca

https://forms.gle/UpAu4S4jSHhLMRAY9
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